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This Week… 

 Year 3 and 4 gave two performances on Monday; they recited poems, danced and sang beautifully. Well 

done to everyone involved. 

 Year 4 walked to County Upper to take part in trampolining. They were very well behaved and enjoyed trying 

out the different jumps (pike, straddle and tuck) as well as having a go at seat drops. 

 The school fayre was a huge success! There were a range of games, a bake sale, tombolas and photos with 

Santa on offer. The FoTS Christmas events (fayre, raffle and 50/50 bucket) have raised an amazing 

£1,444!! 
Thank you to everyone who has supported these fundraisers. This money buys extras for the children at 

school which have a huge impact on the children. A huge thank you goes to the Friends of Tollgate School! 

Since we relaunched FoTS in March 2019, over £10,000 has been raised for the school. If you are interested in 

joining this team, then please let us know.  

 Today, over 200 children had a Christmas dinner. Everyone wore a Christmas hat and enjoyed their lunch. 

Thank you to Lynsey, Debb and Laura in the kitchen. 

 We wish you all a merry Christmas and we will see you in 2020! 

 

Attendance 

Badger Class have been recognised for having the best attendance this term. 

 

The following children received bronze awards for having 100% attendance this term: 

Fraser, Harley, Peggy, Ryan B, Josh B, Jack B, Archie C, Noah C, Tristan, Stanley, Amelia, Toby, Fletcher D, Marshall, 

Riley D, Layla, Eleni-May, Mario, Gracey, Alex G, Zack, Liam, Ruby H-B, Corey H, Reggie H, Curtis, Jack H, Molly H, 

Scarlett, Jessica H, Ruby H, Lilly H, Elliott, Jasper, Ashton, Luke, Mia M, Skylar, Colby, Calvin, John, Teja, Aimee, 

Liam P, Alice, Isaac R, Dexter R, Maddi R, Kevin, Ethan, Saffron 


